
WHITE CREEK TOWN BOARD MINUTES 
YEAR END MEETING 
DECEMBER 30, 2019 

 
 

       The White Creek Town Board held their year-end meeting on Monday, 
December 30, 2019 at the Town Hall.   Supervisor Shay called the meeting to 
order at 7 pm.  Members present were Supervisor Shay, Town Council Members 
Lance Wang, Barbra Kingsley and Heath Murphy.  Tammy Taber was absent.  Also 
present were Budget Officer Laura Manning, Highway Superintendent Chris 
Rieben and Supervisor Elect James Griffith. 
 
Resolution 56-2019 – Audit Report 
A motion was made by Heath Murphy to approve the vouchers presented for 
payment.  Lance Wang seconded the motion and all others voted in favor of 
approval.  Vouchers approved totaled $20,680.43. 
 
Fund Balance Report 
Budget Officer Laura Manning submitted a year end Fund Balance report to the 
Board. 
 
Adjourn 
With no other business before the Board, the meeting was adjourned at 7:12 pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 
 
Lisa Austin-Cuddihy 
White Creek Town Clerk 


